
 

Commissioner for Financial Intelligence Unit Mr. Onesmo H. Makombe and the 

Director General for Prevention and Combating of Corruption Bureau                

Dr. Edward G. Hosea signing a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) for 

exchange of information and cooperation on 19th August, 2015. 


